
 
 
 
Letter No.: SPIL/025/2024-25 
Date: September 30, 2024 
 
To, 
Listing Compliance Department  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051  

NSE SYMBOL: SILKFLEX 
ISIN: INE0STN01015 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
REF: SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 
 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window  
 
Pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and Internal Code for Prevention of Insider 
Trading of our company, the trading window for dealing in the securities of the Company would be closed from 
Tuesday, October 01, 2024 and would continue to remain closed till 48 hours after declaration of the Unaudited 
Financial Results of the Company for the Half year ended September 30, 2024.  
 
During the period when the trading window is closed, The Directors, Promoters and Designated Persons including 
their immediate relatives will not trade or otherwise deal in the securities of the company. 
 
Please take the same in your records and do the needful. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For, Silkflex Polymers (India) Limited 
  
 
 
Nikita Jaiswal 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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